
Legal Notice of Public Hearing on the Proposed Partial Real Property Tax Exemption for 

First Responders 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that proposed resolution to adopt the Partial Real Property Tax 

Exemption for First Responders residing in the Brighton Fire District of the Towns of Brighton and 

Pittsford, State of New York, set forth in N.Y. Real Property Tax Law Section 466-k(l), will be 

presented to the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Brighton Fire District, for its consideration. 

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held at 7:00 p.m. at the Brighton Fire District Station #1, 3100 East 

Avenue, in the Town of Brighton, State of New York on the 3rd day of February, 2022. 

The Board of Fire Commissioners is required to hold a public hearing on the proposed exemption, 

and allow the public to comment on the exemption at the public hearing. This public hearing must 

be held to allow maximum public participation in the hearing. 

The purpose of the public hearing is to allow any person to be heard in favor of or against the 

proposed exemption as it is submitted, and hearing all persons interested in the subject 

concerning the same. 

Notice of this hearing is available at the Office of the Town Clerk(s) of the Town of Brighton at 

2300 Elmwood Avenue, Brighton, New York 14618 and the Town of Pittsford at 

11 South Main Street, Pittsford, New York 14534 and Brighton Fire District Secretary at 

3100 East Avenue, Brighton, NY 14610. This notice of hearing is also posted on the Brighton Fire 

District website, www.brightonfd.org 

Dated:01/06/2022 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

Brighton Fire District 

3100 East Avenue 

Rochester, NY 14610 

. 


